
 

Bhubaneswar IIT to hold ‘Open Day’ for JEE (Adv) rank holders, aspirants 
on June 18 

Education Odisha  June 10, 2019  

 

Bhubaneswar: The Indian Institute of Technology (IIT), Bhubaneswar has announced to 
hold an ‘Open Day’ on June 18 at its Argul campus in Jatni for the JEE (Advanced) 2019 
rank holders. 

Results the JEE (Advanced) 2019 examination will be declared on June 14. 

The institution invites the JEE Advanced rank holders and students preparing for JEE 
examination in 2020 for a live counselling session in which the students and their parents can 
explore various departments, facilities, and interact with faculties to get a feel of the IIT 
system. 

The counselling session will commence from 9.30 am with few general talks on IIT education 
and admission process with an introduction to programmes of study and campus life at IIT BBS 
followed by a question and answer session. 

A special counselling would be held for prospective female candidates to clarify their queries 
particularly on seat allocation through female supernumerary quota. 

IIT BBS Director Prof RV Raja Kumar said the motto is to facilitate the students with requisite 
information which would help to make the right career choices and give them a hand on 
experience of the IIT system. 

Interested students can register their names a http://www.iitbbs.ac.in/jee/ and/or write to 
jeew.helpdesk@iitbbs.ac.in or call on +91 8270032069, 9861136309 (JEE office, IIT 
Bhubaneswa 


